
 

 

13th July 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Camping  
 
One last letter before we go camping! 
 
Here is the emergency phone number for the group leader: 07890 319033.  It will be operational from 9am on 
Monday 17th July until everyone from the trip has left QEGS site on Friday 21st July 2023. 
 
Twitter updates on: QEGScamping  
 
Please be aware our mobile signal is varied by where we are and therefore updates may be at random times.  We 
will photograph your children as often as we can (dependent on their photos permissions) however our priority is 
the safety of the students and therefore the frequency of taking photos and uploading may vary. 
 
The weather forecast include rain most days at the moment – waterproofs are important as are bin liners etc to put 
wet clothes in or to keep items dry – please give your child some plastic bags or bin liners.  It would also be a good 
idea to pack a book and some games such as Uno, a pack of playing cards or similar.  They can use them on the coach 
and in the tents if they wish.  We will provide outdoor games too. 
 
Please ensure your child wears boots/shoes to walk in on Monday, has a packed lunch, a bottle of water, and has 
waterproofs in a day pack to take on the coach. 
 
We meet on the bus bay at 9am on Monday and return at approximately 4 pm on Friday.  Communication will be via 
both twitter and Groupcall. 
 
Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Wright on 
wright@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs Wright  
Teacher of Science  
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